
 

650 KAW KAW A LK RD,  H OPE,  BC V0X 1L4  •   WWW.SD78.BC.CA 

 

 

Sept. 13, 2022 

 

Dear SD78 Staff, Students, Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Re:  Provincial Holiday – Monday, Sept. 19, 2022 

 

Further to the B.C. Premier’s statement on Sept. 13, 2022 regarding the national day of mourning to 

mark the Queen’s funeral, the government of B.C. has advised all provincial public sector 

employers to recognize Monday, Sept. 19, 2022 as a holiday for this year.  

 

All schools will be closed Monday, September 19, 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Balan Moorthy 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022PREM0063-001379

